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District 14 D- Details 

A Message from District Governor Dale High 

Pennsylvania District 14 - D Lions             January 2017 

   

Sunday, Jan 8th-Baron Stiegel Lions Club Breakfast 

Monday, Jan 16th-Lions International Bus trip deadline 

Sunday, Feb 5th-Baron Stiegel Lions Club Breakfast 

   

 

   
                    
                   Alone we can do so little 

                   Together we can do so much     
                     
                   As a Club, as a District 
 
                   As a State, and as Lions International    
              
                   District Governor  
                  
                   Dale L High   

     

 I hope everyone had a Blessed  Christmas and a 

Happy New Year. The Lions Year is half over or is it 

we have  half a year to go.   We enter the new cal-

endar Year with much to do , with membership on 

our minds, with clubs dropping more members than 

we are bringing in. We can do a better job with 

membership but we need to work at it by “ JUST  

ASK”                                                                                             

Remember   as Lions we do the little things in 

life and in Lions to show others that a Life of 

Service is a life worth living   Being a Lion is not 

a chore it’s not an obligation  It’s something we 

look forward to  It is in giving we receive Abe Lincoln 

once  said  In the end , it’s not the years  in your life 

that count, it’s the Life in your Years   Church Hill 

said  a lie gets half way around the world before the 

truth has chance to get its pants on .    
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DISTRICT GOVERNORS OFFICIAL VISIT SCHEDULE 

 
 

Northeast PA Lions Service Foundation News 
 

The Northeast PA Lions Service Foundation’s Web site is up and run-
ning. To get the latest news and to find out more about the foundation 
go to the following Website 
 

www.nepalsf.org 

 

Tues 3-Jan Penn-Elm  Lions Club 
St Paul Lutheran 
Church 

Tues 10-Jan Christiana Lions Club Lions Building 

Thurs 12-Jan Marietta Lions Club Pioneer Fire Co 

Mon 16-Jan Wakefield Lions Club 
Tanglewood Golf 
Grill 

Tues 17-Jan Denver & Reinhold’s Lions Club Denver Fire Co 

Thurs 19-Jan West Earl Lions Club West Earl Fire Co 

Mon 23-Jan East Cocalico Lions Club Reamstown Fire Co 

Tues 24-Jan Akron Lions Club Akron Fire Co 

http://www.nepalsf.org
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Thoughts from the 1st Vice District Governor,  

Bill Brown 

The month of December went very fast. We enjoyed the Vision Corp Christmas Party. Thank      

you for the invitation.  

My wife and I went to Ocean City MD, to do our traditional Winterfest 

of Lights with 2 other Lions. It just proves when  Lions get together, 

it's always fun!  

Our Holidays were wonderful, with family and friends. Lots of good 
food. We are so thankful for our many blessings.  This New Year will 
be an exciting year. Keep checking newsletters. Report you’re Clubs 
Service activities, and Centennial Challenges. 
 
Don't forget about Mountville Lions Club Blood Drive on January 4. 
You can call Red Cross to make appointment or walk-in (located at 
Trinity Reformed UCC Mountville, Pa 1:00 pm-6:30 pm) 
This time of year blood donations go down, and are needed. 
 
We are going to West Virginia for DG Elect Training January 21-22. Looking  
forward to it. I hope we don't run into too much snow. Always, remember we can achieve anything 
with our Lions spirit, that is in our hearts. 
 
Keep roaring Lions, 
Bill Brown 1st VDG 

     Greetings from the 2nd Vice District Governor, 

                              Gene Hilton 

 

  Greetings, The holidays are behind us and now back to 
improving our communities.  Don’t forget to let LCI know 
what you are doing by filling out the activities section of 
your M&As.  This gets grant money back  to our ar-
ea.  The Disaster Relief Trailer is a good example of 
this.  I would like to get to know more of you.  I would 
love to come to your Zone meetings and meet the lead-
ers in your Zone.  I am only here to help.   

Thank you. 

Gene Hilton , 2nd Vice District Governor 
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                        NEW MEMBERS  

  
         New Member          Club             Sponsor 

          

        Lion Lance S Miller           Willow Street Lions           Lion John Janisak            

           

FROM YOUR NEWSLETTER EDITOR:  PLEASE FORWARD 

YOUR ARTICLES BY JAN 20TH FOR THE JANUARY NEWS-

LETTER.  LET OTHER CLUBS KNOW WHAT YOUR CLUB IS 

UP TOO!  SHARE YOUR PHOTOS!  EMAIL TO ME At: 

agordon50@frontiernet.net 

Thank you! 

Lion Anita Gordon-Palmer 
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Centennial Service Challenge Goal 
for the Month of January  

is: " Relieving the Hunger " 
 

Don't forget to support Food Banks.  
This time of year food supplies go very low. 

 
I hope everyone had a great holiday season. 
This year will be a special year for service.  

Don't forget to report your service activities,  
and Centennial Service Challenges. 

 
Let talk about Legacy. I'm going to include  

a fact sheet on various questions I have gotten 
from clubs.  

 
"The things you do for yourself are gone when 
you are gone, but the things you do for others 

remain as your legacy," 
 

Quote by: Kalu Kalu  
 
 

Legacy 1,2,3 are from ( July 2014 - June 2018 ) 
 

Legacy 1 
-  Post Lion Sign or spruce up an old one. 

Car polish does a great job 
Donate a park bench 

Sponsor a fountain in a local park 
 

Legacy 2 
Refurbish a park or playground 

Start a community garden 
Fund resources for the visually impaired  

 
Legacy 3 

 Build a clinic 
 Expand a library or clinic  

 Donate equipment for an area hospital  
 

(All Legacies must be marked with Lions  
Logo and plaque or sign to be considered  

a Legacy.) 
 

Advertise Dedication in papers, and include  
photos. 
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See information on Legacy Fact Sheet, and  
Instructions on how to file Centennial Legacy. 

 
LCI states they have 8400 legacies completed  

Worldwide so far.  
 
 

(If your Club built a community pavilion, pool, 
park before 2014, that is one Legacy 1 (only). 

Because it was done before 7/2014. 
But be sure you record it. To get credit. 

Clubs can only get 3 patches for Legacy total. 
Any questions, please call me. And, also let  

know what your Legacy is and pictures  
for my report so I can let LCI know.) 

 
 
 

              
 
 
 

So proud of the clubs in District 14-D   
Keep reporting what  

your club achieved in Centennial  
Challenges.  

 
 There is still ten clubs not reporting. And I 

have called their secretary's and offered  
help with reporting their Centennial  

Challenges. I will be calling their Presidents 
next and plan on visiting those clubs to help  
them with their reporting, if needed. Let's be 

proud of our endeavors. 
 

Let's earn patches for your banner 
Your club can work on these Centennial  

Service Challenges all year. 
Be sure to report your service activities  

through MYLCI's Service Activity Report.  
We want to Roar about our Service and 

get recognition for our endeavors. 
For more information you can call or 

 (717-517-4679) or email 
 susiee2@verizon.net. 

 
 Peace Poster Kits 2017 go on sale in  

January. Just an reminder! 
 
 

mailto:susiee2@verizon.net


PAGE 7                                 DISTRICT 14 -  DETAILS                                                        January 2017 

 

Lions of Pennsylvania Foundation 

The 25th Anniversary of the Lions of Pennsylvania Foundation was held October 28, 2016 at the Holiday Inn, in 
Grantville.  Our annual banquet was a great success.  We had over 125 in attendance.  Entertainment was 
“Cormorants Fancy”, Music of Ireland, Scotland and the Celtic Nations.  
 
PDG Rodney W. Sweger was honored with a plaque recognizing his 20+ years of service to the Lions of Pennsylvania 
Foundation. 
 
A Board meeting was held Saturday morning and a grant was approved to 14F for $5,000.  It was reported there are 
2013 Fellows in PA and District 14D has a total of 352.  
  
Lion Mark Tomco also reviewed the report of our investments showing we had a gain of 5.91% in our Fellows Ac-
count.  The current balance is $1,348,815. The interest on the funds received for these Fellows is the money that is 
awarded in grants.  Grant money available for this year was over $89,000 with approximately $75,000 left in grants. 
 
As a point of information, the Foundation accepts requests for the cameras for the Kid Sight Program.  For each Dis-
trict request we will approve a $2,000 grant. 
 
Grants are available for other projects in the community. The information and application can be found on the web-
site at: www.lionsofpafoundation.org  or by calling PDG Rodney W. Sweger at 717-808-7532 
. 
 

GOALS FOR THE NEXT 25 YEARS FOR LOPF 
 

Reach another $1,000,000 in our Core Fund. 
 
Build on our “planned giving program” as we continue to build our Legacy. 
 
Be able to award grants in access of $100,000 a year. 
 
To have all Lions/Lioness be a Pennsylvania Fellow and be a recipient of The International Past President Joseph L. 
Wroblewski award. 
 
Yes, this can happen with your continued support and sharing the good work that the Lions/Lioness and Leos do in 
Pennsylvania and support the Foundation through your wills, stocks etc. 
 
Thank You for helping to build the future for your children and grandchildren as they become the Lions of the future. 
 

http://www.lionsofpafoundation.org
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2nd Place Winner is Katherine Sweet 
 

Age 13 from Octorara Junior HS 
She will receive a check for 50.00 

from the District. 

Fist Vice Dist. Gov. wife Lion Lorraine Brown: Katherine Sweet and Lion Steve Shivery, 

President of Christiana Lions Club 
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PRIDE! 

 

“FAB 4” NEWS & VIEWS 
 

 
The "Fab 4" Lionesses continue to work their “Holiday Magic” by holding very successful fundraisers and 
spreading goodwill throughout Lancaster and Lebanon counties, which will benefit from all their service 
activities as well. Now we are on the cusp of a New Year that holds great promise and opportunities for us 
all to lend a helping paw to those in need! 
 
As we look forward to a new beginning in 2017, please take a moment for a last look back at your club's 
2016 activities. Which members cheerfully offered their assistance, stepped up to meet a need, chaired a 
committee or led a fundraising event? Each of us pitching in to serve our club makes the work lighter and 
eases all our hearts and minds, too. Let's strive to reach (or even exceed!) our current goals and give our 
very best to our communities and to each other during this new year. 
 
Don't forget to check out our Facebook page, everyone! Take advantage of this awesome way to reach 
out and let everyone know how your club is making a difference. As a reminder or in case you missed it 
from the November newsletter: 
 
“District 14-D Lioness Clubs” is the name of our very own Facebook page!!!! That's right, any time you 

wish, you can follow the “Fab 4” for the latest and most complete event information and photos in one 
location!!!!  You'll also be able to message me directly with information or questions.  To send photos 

and fliers to be published to our new page, please send them to me in a text message to my phone.  Email 
or message me if you need my cell phone number.  Lionesses, start sending me your event pictures and 
fliers to post for all to see.  Everyone, “like” our photos and comments and be sure to share, share, 
SHARE! This is a great way to get FB community coverage and to help grow our membership numbers!!! 
Copy and paste this link into your browser to take you directly to our Facebook page: 
https://m.facebook.com/Fab4Clubs 
   
Many thanks to the “Fab 4” Lioness Club members for the super work they do each and every year to help 
better their own communities.  WE SERVE, TOO! 
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, Lionesses and Lions of District 14-D! 
 
 
Lioness Coordinator Diane Coffey    
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43rd Annual District 14-D Bowling Tournament Entry Form 

March 5, 2017 @ 222 Dutch Lanes, Akron, PA 

Cost:               $12.00 per person     $60.00 per team - Scratch & Handicap 

Squad Time:   Sunday, March 5, 2017 at 1 p.m. 

Eligibility:         Any combination of 5 person teams. You don't have to be a member of a  

                        Lions, Lioness or Leo Club to participate. Invite a friend or a prospect! 

Average:         All league bowlers will use their highest current average. If no average is 

                       available for this season, use highest league average for 2015-2016 season. 

                       If no established average, use 150 for Men and 120 for Women. 

Handicap:       Handicap will be based on 80% of the difference of your entry average and a  

                       base of 200. 

Attention:       All teams should arrive at least 15 minutes before starting time. 

Questions?    Lion Chester Stoltzfoos (717) 278-7372 OR lionchetstoltzfoos@aol.com 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

First Received = First Reserved 

Club Name ____________________________________ Region __________ Zone ______ 

Men's Team ______ Ladies' Team ______ Mixed Team ______ 

                           Name                                              Avg.                     Phone 

Team Captain: 1) __________________________________________________________ 

                         2) __________________________________________________________ 

                         3) __________________________________________________________ 

                         4) __________________________________________________________ 

                         5) __________________________________________________________ 

$60.00 check to DISTRICT 14-D LIONS must accompany entry form! 

Send entry form and check to: Lion Chester Stoltzfoos, 38 N Eastland Dr., Lancaster, Pa. 17602 
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43rd Annual District 14-D Bowling Tournament Pledge Sheet 

When?     Sunday, March 5, 2017 @ 1 p.m.                  Where?     222 Dutch Lanes, Akron, PA 

Why?        To raise $$$ for District 14-D projects such as Diabetes Research, Hearing, Sight    

                   Projects, etc.  

How?         SPONSORS, SPONSORS and more SPONSORS! Sign up as many people as possible prior to bowling  

                   in the tournament. A sponsor is anyone willing to pledge $.01 or more for every pin you score in  

                   3 games. After bowling, go back & collect from your sponsors; mailing one check  for total pledge 

                   amounts to: Lion Chester Stoltzfoos, 38 N Eastland Dr., Lancaster, PA  17602 

PLEDGE SHEETS MUST BE RECEIVED BY MAY 5, 2017 

YOU MAY SPONSOR YOURSELF! Fill in sponsor form below & turn in one check after bowling. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Bowler's Name & Phone _________________________________________________________________________ 

Club _______________________________________________________        Date ____________  Score ________ 

Name & Phone                                      Amt. Pledged              3 Game Total                 Amt. Due              Amt. Paid 

1. ____________________________________________________________________________ 

2.____________________________________________________________________________ 

3.____________________________________________________________________________ 

4.____________________________________________________________________________ 

5.____________________________________________________________________________ 

6.____________________________________________________________________________ 

7.____________________________________________________________________________ 

8.____________________________________________________________________________ 

9.____________________________________________________________________________ 

10.___________________________________________________________________________ 

MORE SPONSORS? Good for you! Continue listing on back of sheet! 
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COMMUNITY 
LEGACY 
PROJECTS 

 

Build Your Lion  
 

Legacy! 

 
 
Connect with your community by planning a Centennial 

Community Legacy Project during our Centennial Celebration. 

Legacy Projects are visible gifts to your community that 

commemorate our Centennial and create a lasting legacy of your 

service contributions. 

 

Plan Your Legacy Project 

All Lions clubs around the world are encouraged to complete a 

Legacy Project by June 30, 2018. With three levels of participation, 

there’s an opportunity for every club to get involved. 

 
 

Promote Your Legacy Project 

Your Legacy Project is an opportunity to showcase your project 

and club to the community. These tips can help you maximize this 

great PR opportunity: 
 

• Dedication Ceremony – Host a dedication or ribbon-cutting 

ceremony and invite your community and media to attend. 

 
• Social Media – Share your project on social media and ask 

your community to share photos at the site of your Legacy 

Project. Use the hashtag #Lions100 on all your Centennial 

posts. 
 

• Local Media – Send out a press release or ask a 

reporter to help tell your story. 

 

Report Your Legacy Project 

Be sure to report your Legacy Project using the MyLCI Service 

Activity Report, under the Community and Culture activity type. 

Clubs can earn a special banner patch, and select projects will be 

featured on the LCI website, social media and LION Magazine. 
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  Planning Your Legacy Project Today! 

Choose from the project ideas below or create your own to address specific needs in your community. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

level 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

level 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

level 

 
 
 
 

 

Raise Your Community Visibility  
• Post new Lions signs  
• Donate a park bench  
• Dedicate a statue  
• Sponsor a fountain in a local park  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Provide a Community Gift  
• Refurbish a park or playground  
• Build a footbridge over a busy road  
• Fund resources for the visually impaired  
• Donate a vehicle to a community 

organization  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Make a Community Impact  
• Build a clinic  
• Expand a library or school  
• Develop a training center  
• Equip an area hospital 

 

 
 

 

All Legacy Projects should be identified with a sign or plaque indicating the project was 

donated by your Lions club. 
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Centennial Community Legacy Projects FAQ  
 

 

Q1. What is a Centennial Community Legacy Project? 
 
A1. Centennial Community Legacy Projects are visible gifts that help clubs connect with their communities and create 

lasting Lions legacies. If you can put a plaque on it, it’s a Legacy Project. With three levels of participation, there’s 
an opportunity for every club to get involved. 

 
NOTE: Legacy Projects can be completed in a community other than your own. 

 
Q2. What are the three levels of Community Legacy Projects? 

 
A2. There are three levels of Legacy Projects, with increasing levels of size and impact. Clubs should choose the level 

that’s right for their club and community: 
 

Level 1: Raise Your Community Visibility – a public item such as donating a park bench, bike rack or a new sign 
 

Level 2: Provide a Community Gift – a larger contribution such as refurbishing a park, establishing a community 
garden or providing medical equipment 

 
Level 3: Make a Community Impact – a significant community impact such as building a clinic, school, eye-hospital 

or library 
 

All Legacy Projects should be identified with a sign or plaque indicating the project was donated by a Lions club. 
 
Q3. When can my club complete its Centennial Community Legacy Project? 
 
A3. Anytime during the Centennial Celebration Program, from July 2014 through June 2018. 
 
Q4. Do Legacy Projects qualify for the Centennial Service Challenge? 
 
A4. Legacy Projects qualify if they also provide benefits under one of the four Centennial Service Challenge areas: 

hunger, youth, vision or the environment. For example, if you build a children’s park in your community, you 
could enter it as both a Legacy Project and as a Centennial Service Challenge activity. 

 
Q5. How do I report my Centennial Community Legacy Project? 
 
A5. You report Legacy Projects just like you report your Centennial Service Challenge activities – by using MyLCI’s 

Service Activity Report, under the Community and Culture activity type.  
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Q6. Will there be special recognition for clubs that participate? 
 
A6. Yes. Clubs that report their Legacy Projects through MyLCI’s Service Activity Report will receive a special banner 

patch based on the project level: Level 1 projects receive a Bronze Patch, Level 2 projects receive a Silver Patch, 
and Level 3 projects receive a Gold Patch. Clubs that complete multiple Legacy Projects can earn one banner patch 
for each project level completed, for a maximum of three patches. Select projects will also be featured on the LCI 
website, social media and LION Magazine. 

 

Q7. Where can I find more information regarding Centennial Community Legacy Projects? 
 
A7. You can find more information about Legacy Projects on the Lions100.org website. 
 

Q8. Who can I contact if I have additional questions about Centennial Community Legacy Projects? 
 
A8. You can email questions to LegacyProjects@lionsclubs.org. 
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Many Leo’s and  student Council members joined the Christiana Lions to  help construct the Lu-

minaires for the Christmas in Christiana. Thank you to all these students that made the job fast-

er then what we have done in previous years.  After their hard work we  all enjoyed pizza, ice 

cream and cookies!  
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